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fristol and Distrigt Squash



 

BRISTOL AND DISTRICT SQUASH LEAGUE
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING (NO 3) 2009-10

Tuesday 1st December 2009
Venue: Pat Sherwood’s house
Present:

David Jenkins (DJ) – Chairman/Treasurer

Pat Sherwood (PS) – Ladies League Secretary

Paul Tanner (PT) – Secretary

Rob Watkins (RW) – Men’s League Secretary
Apologies for absence: none
1. The minutes of the previous meeting were passed as correct.

2. Actions from last minutes 

a. DJ to produce a financial programme at the Dec 1st meeting – see below
b. DJ to speak to Richard Coleman regarding running the County Closed. DJ confirmed that Richard Coleman would be running the County Closed 13th - 17th Jan 2010.
c. DJ to arrange another marking course after the County Closed.  DJ confirmed a marking course was to be held at Thornbury 15th Dec 2009 and he would also hope to fit another one in before the end of the season.
3.    Ladies Winter League – PS reported the ladies league was running satisfactorily.  PS also asked how a retirement score was entered, as there is no mechanism for this RW advised that a 9-0 score for each game should be used.  PS added that a singleton team in the Ladies League would still get bonus points if they won playing short.
4.    Mixed Winter League – RW  reported it was likely a couple of teams may drop out post Xmas, a few matches had been played with only 4 players.  PT advised Colstons were another team potentially in this position but would try to limp on in the new year.
6.    Avon Juniors –   nothing to report
7.    Treasurers Report – DJ  informed he had tried to produce an annual expenditure programme however there were monies that had not been allocated by the committee.  DJ estimated that with normal levels of expenditure there was a likely surplus of £4k at the end of the year and he would like the committee to make suggestions as to how and whether these monies should be allocated.  With current levels of interest it was decided not to consider opening a savings account. 

DJ asked for support for investment in any of the following suggestions:-

a. Marking Courses

b. Juniors    - (already provided £1,000)

c. Reduction in League Fees

d. Improving the BaD Squash website

e. More support for the Avon County Closed

f. Provision of balls (issue at AGM ?)


8.   BaD Squash website

RW to meet Matt Sharp within the next few weeks to discuss ways of improving/updating the website

9..   AOB - none
Date of next meeting Tuesday 2nd March 2010 7.00am at Pat Sherwood’s house.
Paul Tanner

Secretary

